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ARBITRATOR CONTINUING EDUCATION (ACE) 
Annual Requirement 
 
 
All commercial, construction and employment arbitrators must annually complete Arbitrator Continuing Education 
(ACE) to maintain their “active” status on the AAA’s Roster of Arbitrators.  To satisfy this requirement, it is 
necessary to complete one ACE eligible program annually (there is not an hourly requirement).    
 
The ACE requirement should be satisfied as early as possible in each calendar year, but it must be completed by 
November 15th. 
 
For calendar year 2020, qualifying courses satisfying the ACE requirement will be limited to the following: 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
This complimentary, 45-minute, online course was specifically prepared for AAA panelists to provide guidance 
on fundamental cyber security best practices and adoption of specific cyber security measures within the 
context of a case.  Because of the importance of this topic, ACE 20 – Cyber Security: A Shared Responsibility is 
the required course for all commercial, construction, and employment panelists and is the only program that 
will satisfy the annual Arbitrator Continuing Education (A.C.E.) requirement for calendar year 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions?  Contact Panel Relations at eCenter@adr.org or 972-774-6928. 

 
ACE 20 - Cyber Security: A Shared Responsibility 

*Available at no cost to satisfy the ACE requirement for 2020. 
Click here for step-by-step instructions to register. 
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